
Please Join Us for the 4th Annual  
Festival of Jack-O-Lanterns 

 
 
When:​  October 21​st​ rain or shine 
Where​:  Forest Avenue School Grounds, ​Children must be 
accompanied by an adult.  
(Playground equipment will be ​CLOSED ​for safety reasons​).  
Time:​  7:00-8:00 pm (changed from SCA book) 
 

It’s very easy! All you need to do is carve a pumpkin with your 
family.  Try to be as creative as you can, you will be amazed at what 
you can do with a pumpkin!  Then come back that evening at 7:00 pm 
and take a walk around our school grounds to see the pumpkins all 
aglow! 
 

Pumpkins can be dropped off in the morning at the back of the 
school and at 3:00pm in the front of the school.  Signs will be posted 
that day indicating pumpkin drop spots. 
 

We are also looking for a few volunteers as well to help set up 
and break down the pumpkin display.  Older children needing volunteer 
hours are welcome too!  If you are interested in volunteering please 
contact Lisa Petruzzi at mchughpetruzzi@gmail.com 
 

Please take your Jack O Lantern home with you as you leave or 
come back to school on Saturday morning to get your pumpkin.  All 
remaining pumpkins will be discarded after 12:00 pm on Saturday.  


